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Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. James W. Cock
Vice President
Midland Project
1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 20, 1981, providing us additional
details regarding the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance
which we brought to your attention in Inspection Reports No. 50-329/81-14;
50-330/81-14 forwarded by our letter dated August 7, 1981. We will examine
these matters during a subsequent inspection. At that time we will
thoroughlv examine the contents of vour indepth review of design and cal-
culation packages and respond to the request in Paragraph 2 of your letter
requesting us to reconsiuer our position on the technical deficiencies
identified during your indepth review.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
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riginal Signed by C.E, Mo
C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Inspection

cc w/ltr dtd 11/20/81:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Myron M. Cherry
Barbara Stamiris
Mary Sinclair
Wendell Marshall
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